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Company Events

Around Town

42200 Nighthawk Way,  Murrieta Ca 92562 
(951) 696 1406 ext. 5818

Our Mission Statement

2018 Komen Inland Empire Race for the Cure
Oct. 14, 8:30 am
Town Square Park
1 Town Square 
Murrieta, CA 92562

Halloween Carnival 
Oct. 26 5:30 pm - 8:30 pm
Ronald Reagan Sports Park 
30875 Rancho Vista Road, 
Temecula, CA 92565

Pasadena Training Field Trip 10/4
Elevator Pitch Closes 10/6
Company Branding Begins 10/15
Company Halloween Party 10/28
Company Branding Closes 10/31

Safe N' Sound distributes high end 
accessories with the purpose of promoting 
safety, ensuring profitability to 
shareholders and a positive impact to 
stakeholders. By providing timeless styles 
and the utmost protection, the rising 
number of tragic incidents is minimized.
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The company opens on November 1st, 
and we have many things to complete. 
All employees are working hard, and 
this is a look into your next month here.

Welcome to Safe N’ Sound!



South Pasadena Training

Warm Welcome From the CEO
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I am very excited to announce the launch of our 
company, Safe N' Sound! With much diligence and 
determination, our team has created a company 
where our mission is to protect young men and 
women from the menacing threats surrounding 
us. The products we are providing offer safety 
with a discrete and modish aspect. With the 
remarkable motivation that the team carries to 
everyday production, I am confident that Safe N' 
Sound accessories will be prevalent in our 
society. Keep up the good work!

-Seleen Saiid

Our Virtual Enterprise program had the opportunity to travel to South Pasadena to 
take part in the “All Aboard the Leadership” training. This experience greatly 
impacted our employees as we had the opportunity to speak with other companies 
and learn from many speakers. The sessions taught our departments how to 
complete our job in the most successful ways possible to benefit our company. We 
are so thankful that South Pasadena opened up their campus to so many  Virtual 
Enterprise students, it truly was a great experience!



●

Upcoming Trade Show- San Diego

On November 13th, our company will be traveling to San Diego to compete in a trade 
show. Our departments will compete in competitions; 
● Elevator Pitch 
● Company Branding Overview
● Sales Material Overview
● Booth Design Overview

Safety Tip of the Month!

October Contest

For our October Contest we will be having a pumpkin decoration contest!
● Decorate any pumpkin using any materials you would like 

○ Paint, carving, stickers, etc.
○ Submit a picture of your pumpkin to the Company HQ Docs & Files on 

Basecamp by Oct.31.
○ We will be announcing the winner in the November newsletter, and 

they will receive bonus points. Good luck!

If you are in hotel room whose door has a 
peephole without a cover, place a crumpled 
tissue in the peephole so that nobody can see in. 
Peephole one-way technology is not foolproof.
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This safety tip was submitted by Natalie 
Scudder, HR Associate!



Employee of the Month

Birthdays

Halloween Treat

1. Cut banana in half Insert popsicle sticks into bananas, and freeze bananas 
on a wax paper lined cookie sheet.

2. When the bananas are frozen, fill a coffee mug with white chocolate. Melt 
the chocolate in the microwave 30 seconds at a time, stirring until the 
chocolate is melted and soft.

3. Dip the bananas one at a time into the chocolate, and place it on a cookie 
sheet lined with wax paper.

4. Quickly add milk chocolate chips for the eyes (you have to work quickly 
here).

5. Put in freezer until ready to eat.

Ingredients:
● Bananas
● Chocolate Chips         

(white and milk)
● Popsicle Sticks 

Cullan Quinn’s birthday is on October 4th!
Happy birthday Cullan, we hope you have a great day!
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Edwin Kuang is awarded employee of the month for October 
as he goes above and beyond to get the job done. Edwin has 
been a big part in the planning for the upcoming golf 
tournament. Anna Holman, the Vice President of Personal 
Relations describes him as a hard worker and overachiever.  
He constantly comes up with new ideas to improve 
productivity within the department. Congratulations Edwin! 


